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Happy New Year and welcome back to the Spring term.  

 

Stars of the week—Greenpark EARTH Awards 

Copley Before and After School Club—staff 

We would like to introduce our new staff members: 

 

 

 

 

 

        Co-ordinator      Playworker 

     Mrs Simpson      Mrs Sparkes 

Miss Robinson 

 

Welcome to Miss Robinson, 

who has joined our team until 

summer,  teaching in Y2.  

She has settled in and got to 

know the children really quick-

ly and is enjoying being in 

Riverwood.  

Copley Before and After School Club 

The club got off to a great start this week, the children have really enjoyed being at the club. 

If you would like a place the club is open before and after school. Prices are 7am- 9am is £5,  3.30pm - 6pm is £8.50. 

Holiday Club will be open Monday and Tuesday during February half term: £28 full day £14 half day. We can be flexible with 
the Holiday Club and offer you at present an hourly rate of £2.80 for the hours you need. e.g 9am-3pm £16.80. 

Please contact the school office if you would like to book your child in. 



What's happening in school week beginning Mon 13th Jan 2020 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

Northdene 100 0 

Bankhouse 99 2 

Kings Lea 100 1 

Greenpark 100 0 

Riverwood 97 0 

Springwood 99 2 

Calder 99 5 

Lydbrook 100 1 

Woodhouse 94 2 

Mon  13th Jan  Karate after school club 

Tues 14th Jan  9—12 Governors meeting in school 

 Year 6 Booster group 

 Cricket after school club 

 Cartoon after school club 

Weds  15th Jan  Girls Football before school club 

 Year 4 swimming 

 15.30 FOCSA meeting, crèche available 

Thurs 16th Jan  Karate before school 

 

Fri 17th Jan  Celebration Assembly  

 

Accelerated Reader Awards 

Bronze badges awarded to Rhia, Jessica, 

Charlie and Jonah. 

Silver badges awarded to Amelia, Ronnie 

and Matty.  

Well done everyone.  

SCHOOL MEALS 

We have come back to a 6 week term.  If 
you wish to pay dinner money in full it will 
be £63.80. Please can we remind you to 
pay promptly and not to let debts accrue. 
Thank you. 

New Mobile Phone? 

Please update your child’s rec-
ords if you have a new number so 

that we can contact you in an emer-
gency. Thank you.  

 

Roadworks 

Please note that roadworks will commence 

on Monday 20th Jan at the crossroads out-

side the Volunteers Arms. This will impact upon 

both pedestrians and motorists so please allow 

more time for the journey to school. 

Children can leave bicycles and scooters in the 

bike racks provided and are welcome to bring a 

lock for security. However school cannot accept 

any responsibility for loss or damage to equipment.  


